CTL Engineering, Inc.

2860 Fisher Road, P.O. Box 44548, Columbus, Ohio 43204

Phone: 614/276-8123 » Fax: 614/276-6377

email: cti@ctieng.com AN EMPLOYEE-OWNED COMPANY

Consulting Engineers + Testing « inspection Services » Analytical Laboralories Established 1927

NOTICE OF ROADWAY CLOSURE
Green Chapel Road at US-62

Dear Resident,

Starting on April ¢, 2025, Green Chapel Road will be closed at US-62 for
through traffic for three days, weather dependent, to facilitate 24-inch water
main installation work for Beech Rd, Green Chapel Rd, & Clover Valley Rd
project.

Residents living within this corridor will have access maintained to their
properties at all times. Additionally, mail service, trash pick-up, and delivery
personnel will be granted access and will have no restriction to access to this
area.

Please see the attached exhibit depicting the closure. Appropriate
detour signing will be posted to assist with navigating the areas around the
closure.

CTL Engineering will be performing project administration on behalf of the
City of New Albany. The contractor for the project will be Miller Brothers
Construction Company.

I've provided my contact information below which can be used as both
general and emergency contact. Feel free to reach out with any and all
questions or concerns. For more information, please visit the City of New
Albany’s website at NewAlbanySiliconHeartland.com.

Vinay Kumar
Project Engineer
323-815-1286
vkumar(@ctleng.com

Offices: Ohio, Indiana, Kentucky, North Carolina, South Carolina, Virginia, West Virginia, India
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